
From: 	 ij is.o rg > 
Sent: 	 Tuesday, August 04, 2009 4:07 PM 
To: 	 ©vsp.virginia.gov; 
Cc: 	 Lewis, David; O'Reilly, Thomas;Mgtetrusconsulting.com; 
Subject: 	 ISE-SAR project - Your assistance please 

Dave 

We are getting close to turning on the eGuardian interface that will allow VFC to forward its SARs to eGuardian from the 

Shared Space. Because of the proximity of DC and the fact that your staff already has LEO accounts, the folks at Fri iF 

and IJIS thought VFC was the right choice to beta test this capability with live data from your system. We are looking at 
running this test on or about August 20 th . Prior to that we will provide familiarization / refresher training to VFC 

supervisor staff who will have the authority to forward VFC Shared Space SARs to the FBI. I'd like to set up a Telecom to 
discuss this with you and others you may designate. Could we discuss this on the 12 th  or 13 th  in the morning? 
Thanks 
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